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Blood Drive: Goal: 84 units of blood donated

During this drive we made changes to how off - campus donors entered our 
campus. They entered through the upper parking lots with security to 

ensure a safer and more streamlined experience for all involved. Thank 
you to the security team and Ms. Forbes for making this possible. 



This year we had the privilege of bringing 12 students, who went 
through a rigorous application process to Coconino HS to 

represent MUHS Stuco at the state level. They got to listen to 2 
guest speakers and work with councils from across the state to 

gain more ideas and skills on how to have the best year yet!

AASC Spirit Conference:
MUHS Stuco wasn’t built in a day!



Senior Sunrise:
On 9/5, Senior students welcomed in their final year of high 
school on the MUHS football field with the help of tasty 
donations, fun activities like friendship bracelet making, painting 
and spending time friends .

Leaders hip in the  s tands :
Leadership students have been rallying up 

the student body at games, making banners 
and posters for players, helping lead chants 

and passing out Mingus Swag to those in 
attendance.



Upcoming Events:
Homecoming Game: Oct. 31st
Homecoming Dance: Nov. 1st

Homecoming Bash: TBD
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